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Mrs. Spoehr joined the permanent staff.
She and Dr. Spoehr gave these preliminary
plans additional character and punch by
their original ideas and dynamic conceptions.
Dr. Spoehr, until he entered the United
States Armed Forces last February, mapped
out the details for many of the cases in
Section 1; and Mrs. Spoehr has done the
art work in all the cases of this section. She

the city may transfer to and from this special
Grant Park bus. The service differs from
that on weekdays, when the No. 26—Jackson
Boulevard bus line operates to the Grant
Park institutions.

“Officials of the motor coach company
and the Office of Defense Transportation
are to be commended for recognizing the
educational value of these institutions, and

DIRECTOR CLIFFORD C. GREGG
IS NOW A COLONEL

The following news release from Camp
Hood, Texas, reached FIELD MUSEUM NEWS
just at press time:

“According to a report just received from
General Bruce's headquarters, at the Tank
Destroyer Center,
Lieutenant Colonel

has been given some assistance in this by
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Mr. Orr it was not generally known that the late
e Museum, Walter P. Murphy, founder of the important
of some of Northwestern University Technological In-
luding the stitute, who died December 16, was a gen-
| specimens erous donor of material to the collections of
. before the Field Museum. In recognition of his gifts he
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continuing thus to make them accessible

BUSSES STILL RUN TO MUSEUM
FOR SUNDAY VISITORS
Sunday bus service into Grant Park for
visitors to Field Museum, the Adler Plane-
tarium, and the Shedd Aquarium, recently
canceled under the tire conservation pro-

Clifford C. Gregg,

Information Center in Chicag
Goodson, Acting Director of t
conducted the party on a tour
the outstanding exhibits, in
habitat group of storks for whic
were contributed to the Museuw
war bv the Polish-American
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